
 
 

 

 

 
 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

April 14, 2020  

CONTACT: Kara Kane, kara.kane@erie.gov / (716) 858-4941 

    

ERIE COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH UPDATE 

April 14, afternoon 
 

ERIE COUNTY, NY – The Erie County Department of Health (ECDOH) is making the following 

announcements.  

 

COVID-19 Data Update: As of 4/14/2020 (3 p.m.), ECDOH received a total of 1,730 reports of positive lab-

confirmed COVID-19 cases and 84 COVID-19 related deaths among Erie County residents. We are publishing 

these data to our online case mapping system at www.erie.gov/covidmap.  

 

Our Epidemiology Office has compiled positive COVID-19 cases by age group and gender.   
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 ECDOH, COVID-19 Information Line: (716) 858-2929 – 8 a.m. – 8 p.m. 

 Erie County Department of Health, COVID-19: http://www.erie.gov/covid19  

 Erie County online map of confirmed cases: www.erie.gov/covidmap 

 New York State Department of Health Hotline: (888) 364-3065 
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